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29th January 2020 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

As part of our Science curriculum, Oak class have been learning about the solar system this term, 

which will continue into Term 4. In order to gain some practical experiences we will be planning a 

visit to We The Curious (formerly known as @Bristol) on Monday 24th February 2020. 

During the day, the children will participate in various activities that enhance their understanding of 

Earth and space, such as exploring the planets, learning about the seasons and considering the effect 

of gravity on astronauts. This will be provided through unique experiences and challenges designed 

to spark the children’s interest and enrich learning. There will also be some spare time where the 

class will be able to explore the various exhibits offered by the museum. As well as this, the children 

will end the day with an exciting opportunity to explore the solar system in the museum’s 3D 

planetarium.  

We will leave the school at 9.10am on Monday and will return shortly before home time. School 

uniform will need to be worn as normal. The children will need to bring a packed lunch and water 

bottle with them.  

In order to cover the cost of admission and travel, we ask for a voluntary contribution of £16 per 

child (made payable via ParentPay). Whilst this is a voluntary contribution, please note that we will 

not be able to run the trip if the costs are not covered. Please complete and return the reply slip by 

7th February. Thank you for your continued support.  

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Douglas  

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I give permission for my child ____________________________________ to attend the trip to We 

the Curious on Monday 24th February 2020. 

I will/will not be making the voluntary contribution of £16 to cover the cost of the trip.  

 

Signed ______________________________________________________________ 
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